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August 16, 2021 

 

 

 

Honorable Michelle L. Phillips, Secretary 

State of New York 

Public Service Commission 

Office of the Secretary, 19th Floor 

Three Empire State Plaza 

Albany, New York 12223 

 

RE:  CASE 19-G-0309 –  Proceeding on Motion of the Commission as to the Rates, Charges, Rules 

and Regulations of The Brooklyn Union Gas Company d/b/a National Grid NY for Gas Service 

 

Dear Secretary Phillips: 

 

 The enclosed Supplement, issued by The Brooklyn Union Gas Company d/b/a National Grid NY, 

is transmitted for filing in accordance with the requirements of the New York State Public Service 

Commission’s (“Commission”) Order Approving Joint Proposal, as Modified, and Imposing Additional 

Requirements (“Order”) issued in the aforementioned case on August 12, 2021. 

 

   Supplement No. 110 

   To Schedule for Gas Service, PSC No. 12-GAS 

   Effective:  August 17, 2021  

  
In accordance with Ordering Clause 3, the Company was directed to file a cancellation supplement, 

effective on not less than one day’s notice, on or before August 19, 2021, canceling tariff amendments and 

supplements listed in Attachment 2 of this order. 

 

This filing is also made in accordance with Appendix 7-H (electronic filing system) to the 

Commission’s Codes, Rules and Regulations (16 NYCRR, Appendix 7-H). 

 

 Any questions regarding this filing should be directed to me at (315) 428-3642 or at 

Melissa.Barnes@nationalgrid.com. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

/s/ Melissa M. Barnes 

 

Melissa M. Barnes  

Manager, NY Gas Pricing 

Melissa M. Barnes  

Manager – NY Gas Pricing 

 Received: 08/16/2021 

mailto:Melissa.Barnes@nationalgrid.com
mailto:Melissa.Barnes@nationalgrid.com

